
Good Morning 
 
 
Regarding possible changes to SE Division and SE Caruthers and 
“Mixed Use – Urban Center” 
 
Our neighborhood is already being destroyed by large apartment buildings with no parking. As a home owner 
at 3327 SE Caruthers, who pays property tax, I often need to park two blocks from my home. 
 
The City of Portland is discarding home owners while the developers get rich. 
 
It might be wise to reconsider sprawling onto South Caruthers. 
 
 
In Frustration 
Carol Basch 
3327 SE Caruthers Street 
 
 
 
 
carolbaschart@gmail.com 
carolbaschart.blogspot.com 
 
 


